
 

“Leave Your Legacy” 

A Sponsorship Campaign for the Preservation of Junior League History 

 
In order to best preserve the Junior League of Scranton’s substantial history of contribution to women and 

children in Northeastern Pennsylvania, the History Committee requires the purchase of items and technology 

to properly store League scrapbooks, documents, photographs, and other League memorabilia.  

 

The items to be purchased include, but are not limited to:  

appropriate archival storage boxes 

archiving tools 

shelving 

tweezers and anti-static gloves to handle photos and documents 

an external hard drive 

acid-free archival and storage supplies 

other preservation items 

Initial digitization of the League’s oldest scrapbooks will be done through a grant from Scranton 

Area Community Foundation, but additional digitization of items will be necessary. 

Suggested Levels: 

$500: Your requested name will be displayed on a plaque at Tripp House commemorating your 

gift. Your name as you would like it to appear on the plaque:  

__________________________________   

$250 

$100 

$75 

$50 

$25 

Other: ________ 

The Junior League of Scranton’s History Committee greatly appreciates your generosity. All 

donors will be thanked in The Source and at Annual Dinner. 


